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PUBLICATION OF REVIEW REPORTS IN RELATION TO THE UNAUDITED HALF YEAR 
FINANCIAL STATEMENT FOR THE SIX MONTH PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2010 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Radiance Group Limited (“Company”) refers to the 
announcement made on 13 August 2010 in relation to the Company’s unaudited half year financial 
statement for the six month period ended 30 June 2010 (“1H FY2010 Financial Statement”).  
 
The Board wishes to announce that the Company’s auditors, Moore Stephens LLP and 
independent financial adviser, Provenance Capital Pte. Ltd. have completed their review of the 1H 
FY2010 Financial Statement as required pursuant to Rule 25 of the Singapore Code on Take-overs 
and Mergers and their respective reports are attached thereto.  
 
The directors of the Company (including those who have delegated detailed supervision of this 
announcement) have taken all reasonable care to ensure that the facts stated in this announcement 
are fair and accurate and that no material facts have been omitted from this announcement, and 
they jointly and severally accept responsibility accordingly.  Where any information has been 
extracted from published or publicly available sources, the sole responsibility of the directors of the 
Company has been to ensure through reasonable enquiries that such information is accurately 
extracted from such sources or, as the case may be, reflected or reproduced in this announcement.  
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